Newsletter #16.

## MICROMOUNTERS of NEW ENGLAND

Meeting on Saturday, November 20, 1971 from 12 M to 5 P.M.

At the Boston University Geology Department at 725 Commonwealth Avenue, Boston, Mass.

Pete Dunn will expound on "Crystallography for Micromounters".

Gil George will show his latest slides.

A separate table will be set up for members to put their give-aways on.

SPECIAL NOTE: We meet at Boston University through the courtesy of Pete Dunn. It would be most helpful if all who own microscopes would bring them. If everyone does this, it will reduce the amount of "Host" work that Pete has to do. Please cooperate.

Door Prizes will be given away - For Members Only (And frospective Michaels)

Bring your 'Scope, your Swaps, and your "Classics".